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Unfortunately, the Lunch Menu for WB 28th March and 4th 

April were incorrectly printed in Friday’s newsletter.  

Apologies for any inconvenience this may have caused.  

The correct menu for the next two weeks can be found  

below. 

Just a reminder…. 

There is always a daily choice of seasonal vegetables ,fresh salads and breads.  

Fresh fruit, yoghurts ,cheese and biscuits accompany all puddings for the day. Some 

change may occur due to availability. 

Polite reminder: Please make sure  your SCHOOL MONEY account is topped up to pay 

for school meals ordered. 


